Russell Elementary School

2201 Sproul Road
Broomall, Pennsylvania 19008
Main: 610-359-4310 « Fax: 610-359-4371 « Email: dreardon@mnsd.org
Mr. Dennis Reardon, Principal

August, 2022

Dear Russell Student,

Welcome to Russell Elementary School! Russell School is a wonderful place to learn,
grow, and make friends. I think you will enjoy being a part of our Russell family.

We would like to invite you to our new student orientation on Tuesday, August 30th.
There will be multiple sessions as follows:

e New 1% graders A-J at 10:00am

e New 1% graders K-Z at 10:45am

e New students in grades 2-5 at 11:30am
Each session will last approximately 20-30 minutes. During this orientation you will
have the opportunity to meet other new students, take a tour of the school, meet the
principal and learn and ask any questions about your new school!
If you have a sibling assigned to a different session, you may choose one session for
them to visit together. For planning purposes, we do ask that you contact the main

office at 610-359-4310 to let us know if you will be attending.

We hope you enjoy the last few weeks of summer and look forward to a smooth
transition to your new school!

We look forward to meeting you!

Sincerely,

Mors. Chelsie Maiers
Russell Elementary School
Guidance Counselor
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